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In Loving Memory  Of



On May 18, 2012 at 12:15 a.m. God chose to
bring our dear one home to enter into His eternal
rest.

Gloria Lee Baldwin was born on April 25, 1945
at Harlem Hospital in NYC. She was the first of
three children born to the late Jane Leander
Baldwin.

Gloria attended PS 140, Shimer JHS and Andrew Jackson High
School. More than forty years of her life was dedicated to working for
the United States Postal Service. She was active with the American
Postal Workers Union and represented her fellow members for over
thirty years. Gloria served on multiple committees. She helped
coordinate retirement luncheons by serving on the social and
recreation committee. She assisted on inspecting postal sites by sitting
on the Health and Safety Committee. Gloria loved working for the
United States Postal Service and was a force to be reckoned with.

Gloria enjoyed shopping, playing cards, parties and eating at multi-
cultural restaurants. Gloria was a great friend and a great worker. On
April 2, 1964 she gave birth to her only child, Dane Wilson and
became a great mother.

She is survived by: her son, Dane; two siblings, Linda Herbert and
Robert Baldwin. She also leaves behind a host of family and friends.

Our love is with her. May she rest in peace.



Interment
Pinelawn Memorial Park
Farmingdale, New York
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God saw you getting tired and a cure was not to be.
So He put His arms around you and whispered “come to me”.

With tearful eyes we watched you slip away.
Although we loved you dearly we could not make you stay.
A golden heart stopped beating, hard working hands at rest.
God broke our hearts to prove to us He only takes the best.

On behalf of the Baldwin, Wilson, West, Herbert and
Leatores families, please accept our sincere thanks for all
expressions of love and sympathy shown to us in our time
of bereavement. We appreciate your calls and your cards,

but most of all, we appreciate you!
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